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March 17, 2020 — message to families

Voicemail:
Hello this is Everett Public Schools.

If any student does not have access to a computer at home, Wednesday, March 18 you can pick up a
device and a WiFi Hotspot if needed to use at home while the school closure is in effect.

You can pick up a device at two locations tomorrow from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m.:
° Community Resource Center 3900 Broadway, Everett WA
. Jackson High School 1508 136th St. SE, Mill Creek WA

Also, please check your email or the district's website for a letter from Dr. Saltzman with information on
how to keep your student engaged in learning during this extended school closure.

Thank you for your partnership and support as we want to keep every student engaged.
Email (with letter from March 17 attached):
Good afternoon, Everett Public School Families...

Please see the attached letter with important information on how to keep your student(s) engaged in
learning during this extended school closure.

Thank you for your partnership and support as we want to keep every student engaged.



